
Lea Zola Mbengi 

1717 West Burnside St 

Portland, OR. 97209 

 

Hello, 

To Whom It May Concern: I, lea Zola Mbengi, am writing a public comment in support of the Clean 

Energy Jobs bill.  

I respectfully asked our  senators to pass the Clean Energy Jobs bill this year with bipartisan support.  As 

a young Oregon resident, I am proud to live in a state that is in forefront of taking action against Climate 

Change.  

Climate change is a high priority issue for me, as I am concerned about the future, and all aspect of my 

life that is effected by climate change.  

I am writing today to ask you to support this important legislation when it is reintroduced in the Senate. 

 

Sincerely,  

Lea Mbengi 

Lea Mbengi
02/10/2020


